10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 24 December 1983

I am writing to thank you most warmly for the excellent
arrangements made at R.A.F. Aldergrove for my visit to Northern
Ireland. I should be grateful if you would pass on my thanks
to all concerned, and particularly to the helicopter crews who
enabled me to fulfil my whole programme despite the efforts of

the weather.

I was delighted to have the opportunity of meeting some of

those who work on the Station. To them and to you I send my

best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

b

Group Captain Tony Salter, R.A.F.




